






M E M O R A N D U M



TO:		Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
Mr. Matt McIntire, Chairperson
				Board Members
		
FROM:	Jehan Ghouse, Purchasing Administrator

DATE:	January 28, 2020

RE:		Security Cameras for High Schools 

A Request For Proposal (RFP) was issued on December 5, 2019 for Security Cameras for Boone County High School, Cooper High School, and Ryle High School.  The following six vendors responded:

		Structured Technology		The Fishel Company
		Industrial Comm. & Sound		Midwest Security Services
		Bland Electric Company, Inc	Shiller
 
The RFP’s were opened by myself in the presence of Randy Deaton, Manager, Technology Department.  Upon review and evaluation by Technology, Operations, and Purchasing, Structured Technology is recommended as the vendor for this project based on most competitive price, capability, and prior experience with the BCBOE.  Quoted amount for the project is $230,722.53 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I recommend awarding this project to Structured Technology, as presented.
